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I support 100%.  I also believe taxation should be given to all in primary residence.   

There are so many homeless now in Oregon and our seniors are next.  I personally 

struggle to pay property tax along with other bills.  Not only is there  high property tax, 

the County has additional levies to add yo it and continually ask for more. We, as 

citizens are told to cough it up, when we are struggling to buy food and survive.  

People should not pay taxes yo the government to hang on to their home.  


